
CITY OF DORAL 
RIBBON-CUTTING EVENT INVITATION 

TO MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS 
 
 

 
Date:   

Dear Mayor and City Council Members, 

It is my pleasure to invite you to participate in a Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony at my new business in 
the City of Doral. It would be an honor if you could attend this special event and present a few 
words to commemorate the occasion of our grand opening. I have provided several potential 
dates and times, but understand that your schedule may require some additional options. Thank 
you for your attention and consideration. 

 
 
Name of Applicant:    

Name of Business:     

BTR License #:      

Address:      

Telephone:  Email:     

 
Ribbon-Cutting Preferred Dates/Times (provide 3 options with at least 30 days’ notice): 

1.   
2.   
3.   

 
 
To invite the Mayor and City Council Members to take part in your Ribbon-Cutting, email this 
application and any questions to economicdevelopment@cityofdoral.com. 

 
 
NOTE: It is recommended that the Grand Opening occur within the first 6 months of the issuance of 
the Certificate of Use. Participation of officials is not guaranteed. A business must have a City of 
Doral BTR for their ribbon-cutting event to take place. If a BTR has not been acquired by the 
applicant 48 hours before the scheduled ribbon-cutting event, the Economic Development Division 
will ask the City Clerk to remove the event from the elected officials’ calendars and the event may 
be rescheduled.  
 

 
Economic Development Division – 8401 NW 53 Terrace, Doral, FL 33178 – (305) 593-6725 ext. 7016 
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